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The August meeting was very good. Participation from all members was received. Honesty was shared, 
and differences in opinions were listened to. This issue has been ongoing for 29 years. But everyone 
agreed that we need to get this issue resolved for the betterment of GA “NOW” and not have it go on 
any longer. Some of the members would like Gam-Anon to be a coordinating organization and others 
believe this is against our Unity Step 6 and don’t want this to happen. One member would like to have 
the same wording that Gam-Anon uses in their literature, as the result of a Gam-Anon resolution in 
2016, regarding their relationship with Gamblers Anonymous, in Gamblers Anonymous literature.  
We are continuing to work together to define our relationship with Gam-Anon. We all agreed that our 
relationship should not be a comingling relationship. 
 

 
Attendees: 
Allan G Area 2K 
Gagik G Area1 
Hugo V Area 12 
Jim G Area7C 
Jo K, Area 8D, 
John C Area 1A 
Lorenzo T Area 12 
Walter G Area 12 
Wendy B Area 1B. 

 


